
Thanks to the PSE&G Direct Install Program, the Our Lady of Mount Virgin 
School in Middlesex recently completed an affordable energy efficient LED 
lighting upgrade. The installed LED lighting will reduce the energy usage by 
an estimated 56% resulting in financial savings of approximately $5,546 per 

year.

PSE&G paid for 70% of the LED lighting upgrade. The remaining 30%, 
$12,386.27 will be paid for by the school over the next 36 months utilizing 
PSE&G’s 0% on-bill financing. Due to the savings, they will experience an 

immediate ROI on their monthly bill. 

The upgrade from existing fluorescent lighting to new energy efficient 
LED lighting improved light levels throughout the school providing the 

faculty and students brighter learning space.


